
General Meeting 
November  28, 2012 

 
Meeting was called to order at 7:30pm.  A Sign- in sheet was passed around. 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  Was delivered by Frank Demas 
 

• All Invoices have been paid and are up to date. 
• We are discussing the possibility of changing banks.  This discussion will 

continue. 
• Per the below voting of new board members the board has agreed to grant Ken 

Smith signing authority on all PYSA bank accounts.  
• Some team checks still need to be submitted. 

1st Vice President – Intramurals:   Ken Smith     
 

• No Update 
 

2nd Vice President – Travel:  George Baxavaneos  
 

• No Update 
 

Head Coach/Referee:  Jim Petzold 
  

• No Update. 
 
Sponsorship Coordinator:  Sue Gross  
  

• No Update 
 

Equipment Manager:  Ed Jardell 
 

• No Update 
 

Registrar:  Bill Thorrington 
• No Update 
 

Secretary:  Tony Romeo 
 

No Update 
 

President’s Report:  Frank Demas 
No Update 

 
 
 



New Business 
• Elections were held and voted upon and everyone had voted “Yes” for the 

following positions.  Zero “No Votes” we recorded. 
o Treasurer:   Ken Smith 
o President:   George Baxavaneos 
o First Vice President 
      Intramural Coordinator: Andrea Ayala 
o Second Vice President  
      Travel Coordinator:   Open 
o Secretary:   Anthony Romeo 
o Equipment Manager:  Ed Jardell 
o Head Coach:   Dan Brown 
o Registrar:   Bill Thorington 
o Sponsorship Coordinator: Open 

 
Respectfully submitted by, 
Tony Romeo   


